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Parents and Guardians 

cathedraloffice@aquinasschools.org 
(608) 782-5998 (Office)   (608) 518-0461 (After Care) 

We are off to a great school year! Just 
a few reminders to help as we get back 
in the swing of things. If your child is 
not coming for the day or will be late to 
school, please contact our office via 
email or phone by 8:00 a.m. in the morn-
ing. Contact information is listed at the 
top of this newsletter. Then, we can 
document information before teacher’s 
take attendance in the morning.  Also, if 
you need to change dismissal instruction 
for your child(ren)? Please have those 
forms in or contact the office by noon.  

Parent Info: 

Friday, Sept 1 
Wear your Cathe-
dral Spirit 
Shirt and any 
comfortable 
bottoms 
Monday, Sept. 4 

No 
School 

Wednesday, Sept 6 
Mass at 9:30 a.m.  
(1st grade  
Mrs. Dobbins) 

 

Students getting 
picked up at Blessed 
Sacrament must 
wait with Mrs. May 
until a parent comes 

and gets 
them.  

 

Mass is now at 9:30 a.m. 
 on Wednesdays 

Please note that our 
weekly Wednesday Mass time has 
changed from 9:00 a.m. to 9:30 
a.m. to help accommodate the 
priests’ schedules.  Parents and 
relatives are welcome to attend! 



After Care Pick up 
If you are picking your child(ren) up from After Care, you will 
find them either on the playground in the back of the school 
or the children will be in the gym. Please 
go to the North Entrance marked “C” 
and call the number (608) 518-0461. We 
will keep those doors locked but some-
one will answer the phone and bring 
your child(ren) out to you.  

Aquinas Catholic Schools Mission Statement 
Aquinas Catholic Schools is a Christ-centered family devoted to nurturing students 

of all faiths through educational excellence in its vibrant Catholic tradition.   

                MMOC Chicken-Que 

Mary, Mother of the Church Parish, 2006 Weston 
Street, La Crosse, will be holding a Chicken-Que on 
Thursday, September 14, from 11:00 a.m. - 6:00 p.m. 
for pick up and delivery only.  The price is $12 and 

includes a half chicken, baked potato, coleslaw, homemade 
beans and a dinner roll.  For pre-sale tickets (guaranteed) and 
deliveries, call (608) 518-6145.  No minimum order and no deliv-
ery charge.  Enter at Weston Street driveway. 

Lectio Eucharist 
Classes Begin the week of September 17th 

• Registration will be available after all Masses the week-
ends of September 2/3 & 9/10 

• Registration forms can be dropped off at any of the participating  
    parish offices 
• Online registration is available at www.stpatsonalaska.com 
• Questions? Contact Amy at 608.783.0847 or email 

amy_capelli@charter.net  


